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Gerald Dolphin   MLAA board member at large 

I have been on the lake since 1994.   

I was involved with the initial committee for Eurasian Milfoil treatments.   

I have been involved in buoy installation and removal for many years since moving 

here.  My wife and I along with others have done buoy installation and removal 

for the last 10 years.   

I have been trying to keep the goose population down.  I have applied for a goose 

depredation permit for the last 2 years.  I hope to be more successful in 2023.  

My goal is to keep Moose Lake a safe, clean place for all to enjoy.   

  


